BCP Educational Psychology Service

Telephone Consultation Line for
Parents and Carers

As part of the response to COVID-19, BCP Council EP Service
are offering parents and carers the opportunity to speak to
an Educational Psychologist (EP) about their child while
educational settings are closed.

Educational Psychologists are professionals concerned with
the development, learning and social and emotional
wellbeing of children and young people.

This term time only service is only available to
Bournemouth, Christchurch and Poole (BCP) residents or
parents/carers with children in BCP schools. Parent/carers
will need to have Parental Responsibility to access this
service.

We look forward to hearing from you, please
follow the link below to get in touch:

Click here



https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DEzNGyeE15ECUSt15jsnkiGHpdktVUaZBjvHtiS5iTi9UM1IxSEtVMlBaUTcyVFNIMVJZQTQyT0MySC4u%26fbclid%3DIwAR18PP44JFKZfJLKlmBpWC2QsKJUr8LEpvDXbn7feGuo1dWhN-ti3LlxqUs&h=AT0jXjR554yqbWXl2ST44vM0bErpi2Vvm31VSd22DeNHB0BWt-iuKvBx_Tu5FRJ1dg-ZrObVPnyVaoOM-7VO5GalFhxuEJM8P2F77Y0rYesV7VuYEnjuKO-QwGZJHl7BIVSV

